
 

 

Reference: Premise Licence Application – Wolverhampton Halfpenny Green Airport 

 

Tuesday 23rd May 2023 

 

Dear  

 

Firstly, thank you for accepting our invitation to ‘Meet & Greet’ on Sunday 21st May, in order 
we could openly discuss and listen to your concerns.  

It was abundantly clear that our actual proposed Premise Licence operational conditions 
stating a potential to run multiple events 7 days a week, into the early hours and beyond, 
was the primary concern, amongst others.  

We wish to offer a selection of clear conditions, which will amend the operational 
schedule of our proposed Premise Licence as follows; 

1. Dangerous Sheep Events Ltd will deliver a maximum of 12 events per calendar year. 
2. There will be no licensable activities, licenced bar and live music taking place post 

23:00hrs Monday to Saturday. Sunday 09:00hrs to 17:00hrs 
3. No members of the public shall remain onsite at any event, but employees of 

Dangerous Sheep Events Ltd and 3rd party employees for security purposes. 
4. We will provide you all with a minimum of 28 days’ notice of any planned events, and 

the Licencing Authorities 3 months’ notice. 
5. Should there be any issues whilst any of our planned events are in duration, you will 

have two contact numbers to report / discuss any concerns promptly. i.e., Loud music 

 

If you could clarify by, email your response to John Chislett, Licencing Officer, South 
Staffordshire Council, we may be able to avert us all attending the planned hearing on 
Monday 5th June at Codsall 16:00hrs.  

Alternatively, we will of course be in attendance personally on the date provisioned to 
answer any questions. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Kevin Taylor - Director  
Email: ktaylor@dangeroussheep.com 


